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VICTORY AT THE STATE HOUSE!

Legislators Override the Governor’s Veto!

To find out who your state senator and 
state representative are go to our website 
AdvanceAmerica.com and click on  
“Who Are My Elected Officials?”

Protecting Girls  
in the Public Schools
On Tuesday, May 24, 2022, the House of 
Representatives voted 67 to 28 to override the veto by 
Governor Holcomb of House Bill 1041.

Then the State Senate also voted to override the Governor’s 
veto by a vote of 32 to15.

This vote by the House and Senate was a victory for common 
sense and a victory to protect girls in the public schools.

House Bill 1041 will now protect girls in the public schools – 
beginning in kindergarten by:

•	 Keeping biological boys from participating  
in girls’ sports!

•	 Helping keep biological boys out of girls’ locker rooms in 
the public schools!

•	 Helping keep biological boys out of girls’ restrooms in the 
public schools!

Thank you to everyone who emailed, called and wrote your 
State Representative and State Senator asking them to 
override the Governor’s veto of HB 1041. Your involvement 
made a difference!

Be watching for future updates from Advance America about 
how you can make a difference on issues impacting the 
children, the families, the churches, the Christian and home 
schools and our freedoms.

Download the Roll Call Votes and
other documents at:
AdvanceAmerica.com/downloads


